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November 15, 2017 
 
 
Dario Racano,  
Horticultural Sciences Department,  
University of Florida,  
Gainesville, FL 32611 
 
Dear Dario:   
 
I am writing this regarding termination of your graduate assistantship.  As you are taking medical withdrawal 
from Fall 2017 semester and will not continue to work in Dr. Liu’s research program, your current graduate 
assistantship is terminated effective October 25, 2017.    
 
As discussed with you by Mr. Curtis Smyder, there has been a stipend overpayment for one pay period and 
that needs to be returned by you.  The details regarding repayment will be available to you shortly.    
 
We also ask that you return two books (titles:  “Water Chemistry” and “Soil Chemistry”) that Dr. Liu lent you at 
a meeting on May 4th, 2017.     
 
Please let me know if you have questions.    
 
Sincerely yours, 
  
                                                        
 
Dr. Bala Rathinasabapathi       
Professor and Graduate Coordinator  
 
CC:   
 
Dr. Liu Guodong 
 
Dr. Kevin Folta   
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